
Important Links

District School Calendar, School Hours, Cliffwood Morning Music Requests

Cliffwood Family Connections 8/25, 9/2, 9/8, 9/15, 9/22, 9/29, 10/6, 10/13 , 10/20, 10/27, 11/3,

11/10, 11/17, 11/24, 12/1, 12/8, 12/15, 12/30, 1/5

Dear Cliffwood School Community,

We had a fantastic full week back to school! On Friday, we ended the week with a lively and fun

assembly led by the Harlem Wizards. Our students had a blast dancing, working out, and being

entertained by the incredibly talented Harlem Wizards! A big thank you to all the families who have

registered so far for our fundraiser. If you haven’t registered yet, don’t forget to do so! The funds we

raise are going toward our goal of improving our beautiful playground here at Cliffwood School.

Our Playground Improvement Plan:

We’re excited to announce that we plan to replace the mulch with a sponge-bottom playground

surface. This will make it easier for all students to move around and enjoy the playground. It will

also eliminate the need to replace mulch regularly and reduce water puddles that prevent play. This

fundraiser is the first step toward making this dream a reality!

Save the Date for the Harlem Wizards Game:

Originally, we mentioned the Harlem Wizards game would take place on Saturday, February 8th.

However, we have exciting news: the game will now take place on a Thursday night in March, giving

us more time to fundraise. We’ll announce the new date soon!

WizFit Challenge:

In the meantime, be sure to register for the WizFit Challenge and share with your family and

friends! Here’s the link to register: WizFit Challenge Register. Don’t forget to watch the WizFit Video

for all the details and information you need.

Upcoming Dates to Remember:

Early Dismissal: Friday, 1/17 – All students will be dismissed at 1:20 PM.

School Closed: Monday, 1/20 in observance of Martin Luther King Day.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G37xLKTOLIplatqEIBrzboc6_fJfuh2a/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bLulNFrj7VOFcXIMNfTsQcWbNnl4D70eG0b6QDZcd5I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13ZsQBo-JHFYap4WlAlrl7s6zV-OZede-koE4lIkKk-Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fF1O_1eZxTZ9K-3QhgdV_yyT0bgh1_2AqTHCPl2wvN0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eMu8155567dJ50tWMRGwrkMmEXhOdIi1F-cQftRdu3Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JGxadnJheiKI4fy1HazHOGP8Jcwb5T2VAbdC0M1-_0g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mcAW59py9SwhUzAa7FL7Sum524aaHx67k7-eTgaVyE0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12YXujFU50OcI9ZsdEqRCbzJaIal9OdzXpzccUbqDp7Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1x2rpwkLN1UVGoyEmeH2zc3_lFj9BUpnHf0jLBbj6WYw/edit?usp=sharing
https://secure.smore.com/n/p3124
https://secure.smore.com/n/0kmvq
https://secure.smore.com/n/0w6kh
https://secure.smore.com/n/ajny3
https://secure.smore.com/n/3cz4v
https://secure.smore.com/n/gknvyt
https://secure.smore.com/n/6zcyv
https://secure.smore.com/n/nbdm5
https://secure.smore.com/n/g18794
https://secure.smore.com/n/594sx
https://secure.smore.com/n/dfq9hr
https://secure.smore.com/n/1g428
https://secure.smore.com/n/kwxd26
https://cliffwood-elementary-1.harlemwizardsinabox.com/
https://vimeo.com/1044508907


Looking forward to seeing everyone tomorrow! Let’s continue working together to make our

school community even stronger!

Mrs. Cherence, Principal

Important Reminder from Mrs. Caldwell, School Nurse: Cold Weather & Health Precautions

As we enter the winter season, please be aware that cold weather often brings an increase in colds

and stomach bugs. One of the most important ways to prevent the spread of illness is good hand

hygiene. Please remind your child to wash their hands thoroughly after using the restroom, after

coughing or sneezing, and before eating. Proper handwashing should last at least 20 seconds with

warm water and soap. Hand sanitizer alone is not effective against norovirus.

Medication Reminder: If your child requires medication during the school day, please ensure that

you complete the necessary form and submit it with the medication. A parent or guardian must

bring the medication to school, it cannot be brought in by the child. Full details and required forms

can be found here:

District Early Childhood Parent Handbook

Nurses Forum – Medication Forms

Thank you for your attention to these important health precautions! Let’s work together to keep

our school community healthy and safe.

Mrs. Caldwell, School Nurse

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1flg9Msr6pJgjyS9yTKnjdU0Xa_9U5RECcz3Uybqdd5s/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.marsd.org/departments/nurses-forum


Link to the Menu

https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es
https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es




The PTO is looking for volunteers to help the students shop. Please sign up here if you are

available to help. Thank you.

https://m.signupgenius.com/?#!/showSignUp/10C0D45A9AB2FA0FDC43-54213414-january








1/2- School is Back in Session

1/15- Cliffwood PTO Meeting 5:30 PM in the Cafeteria

1/15 & 1/16- School Store during lunch

1/17-Early Dismissal for all Students- Students will be dismissed at

1:20 PM

1/20- School Closed-Martin Luther King Day

1/23- Board Meeting all are encouraged to attend arrival at 6:45 PM Cliffwood Cafeteria



Matawan-Aberdeen Regional
School District

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1160518081318660/user/100090290152999
https://www.twitter.com/MARSDNJ

